
Luke, Samantha and Asher Campbell
MISSIONARIES TO COSTA RICA

Asher turned 4! Thank you
for loving on our boy and
being so sweet and special
to him. You warm our hearts
and put a smile on his face.

More Partners in Missions,
so we can go back to the
field. 
Provision to raise our
projects, such as airfare,
evangelism, language
study and literature. 
Our parents. They are
aging and we all need
strength and wisdom as
life progresses forward.
Safe travels. 

Please help us pray for:

We are currently on the
deputation trail. It is
exciting to see the growth
in churches we have been
to in the past and it is a joy
meeting new friends this
time around. We are so
thankful for everyone that
has helped us, prayed for
us and pushed us along
the way. We are coming to
a church near you!
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PRAYER REQUESTS
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SCHOOL OF
MISSIONS

School of Missions 2023
was refreshing and a great
learning experience. The
best part was being with
the Missionary family from
around the Globe. We love
our Global Missions
family!

COSTA RICA 

8 souls were baptized in
Jesus name.
5 souls received the Holy
Ghost.
Another Bible School has
been opened and there are
60 students signed up. 
An Evangelistic Crusade
was held in an area were
there is currently no church. 
5 new ministers were
approved. 

Costa Rica continues in revival!
They recently reported that: 

THANK YOU!

Thank you for all your love,
support, and prayers! God is
faithful and without His help
and Spirit guiding us, we
could not do what we do.
Thank you to each one that
has given and partnered with
us. May God bless you! We
love you!


